
VISIT TO RASHTRAPATI BHAVAN 

APS Barrackpore community was invited to participate in 

the Children’s Day celebration at Rashtrapati Bhavan - 

an event that stands out as a testament to the 

endeavour of the students and the staff.  

The aforesaid invitation by dint of which four students 

and two teachers (the Principal and Vice Principal) from 

APS Barrackpore enjoyed the prerogative to attend the 

Children’s Day celebration at the Rashtrapati Bhavan 

Cultural Centre and meet the Honourable President of 

India on 14 Nov 2024 pronounced immense glory for the 

school marking a second visit to Rashtrapati Bhavan with 

the first visit having taken place during the tenure of Late 

Pranab Mukherjee.  

 


